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December 8, 2021 
 
 
 
REQUEST FOR PUBLICATION:  
Run date: Sunday, December 12, 2021 
 
 
Notice of Public Hearing 
 
NOTICE is given that on Monday, December 20, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. the Commissioners Court of Victoria 
County, Texas shall hold a public hearing on the 2nd floor of the Victoria County Courthouse located at 
115 N. Bridge Street, Victoria, 77901 to consider an order regarding the creation of the Port of Victoria 
County Reinvestment Zone #2, comprised of 2,432.66 acres owned by the Victoria County Navigation 
District at the Port of Victoria Industrial Park South Properties, TX Hwy 185 S and McCoy Road, Victoria, 
Texas 77905. At the hearing, interested persons shall be entitled to speak and present evidence for or 
against the creation of the zone. 
 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Sharon Barnard 
Vice President – Economic Development 


